
STONE TOWN COUNCIL 
 

Town Clerk        15 Station Road 
Les Trigg        Stone 
         ST15 8JR 
Tel: 01785 619740 
Fax: 01785 619741 
 

13th June, 2016 
 
 
A meeting of the ESTATES SUB COMMITTEE will be held in the Council Chamber, 15, Station Road, 
Stone on 21st June, 2016 at 7:05pm or on the rising of the Planning Committee if later. 
 
I trust you will be able to attend. 
 
 

Les Trigg 
Town Clerk 

 
 
Councillors: M Green (Chair), Mrs J Hood (Vice Chair), L Bakker-Collier, Mrs J Farnham,  
  Mrs M Goodall, T Jackson, Ms Mrs E Mowatt and A Osgathorpe 
 

AGENDA 
 
1. To receive apologies for absence 

 
2. Declarations of Interest and Requests for Dispensations 

 
3. Representations from Members of the Public 

 
To consider representations from members of the public on items to be considered at 
this meeting, in accordance with the Council’s scheme of public participation 
 

4. Public Cycle Pump Facility 
 

5. Craft Market 
 

6. Parking on Market Square 
 

7. Update from Working Groups 
 

• Frank Jordan Centre 
 
 
 
 



8. To resolve, pursuant to the Public Bodies (Admission to Meetings) Act 1960, the Public 
and Press be excluded from the meeting whilst the next item of business is discussed 
on the grounds that publicity would be prejudicial to public interest by reason of the 
confidential nature of the debate. 
 

9. Flagpole 
To consider the quotations received (attached) 
 

 



FAO Stone Town Clerk  
 
 
Dear Mr Trigg 
 
 
I wrote recently via email and hope you might get back to me regarding the offer below?  
 
I am Stafford Borough Council’s Partnerships Co-ordinator, with a remit to support sustainable 
development initiatives. 
You may be aware of the sustainability webpages here: http://www.staffordbc.gov.uk/sd 
and I am sure you will have seen the publication ‘Newsleaf’ which gives a quarterly summary of 
sustainability items from around the Borough: 
http://www.staffordbc.gov.uk/newsleaf 
 
 
One part of the sustainability agenda which is currently growing rapidly is cycling and recently SBC have 
recently installed a number of Public Cycle Pumps in Stafford which have been well received and used. 

I am emailing now to see if you think that a Public Cycle Pump facility would be of use in Stone?  
You can see the kind I mean by looking at page 8 of current edition of Newsleaf – or the photos 
attached.  
 
I am able to provide one public cycle pump free of charge and including installation by Streetscene. 
 
Please could you let me know if this would be of interest? 
If so, it would then be necessary to identify the most appropriate site and consider permissions that 
might be required. 
It might be useful to consult with local cyclists for instance via the Stone Wheelers (details of 
Chairperson below) or the Bike Shack, with reference to potential siting. 
 
Perhaps more than one Public Cycle Pump would be useful, in which case perhaps further funding could 
be sought. 
 
I am very happy to come and see you to discuss this possible project. Please can you get back to me to 
let me know what your thoughts are. 
 
I may also be able to help with the installation of cycle parking stands, for instance at community 
centres, schools, churchces or shopping parades, and would also be happy to discuss this.  
 
With thanks and best wishes, Karen  
 
 
 
Contact details: 
 
Mr Greg Dancer  
Chairman 

http://www.staffordbc.gov.uk/sd
http://www.staffordbc.gov.uk/newsleaf


Stone Wheelers 
12 Rock Crescent Oulton 
T 01785 812565 
greg.dancer@allianz.co.uk  
 
The Bike Shack 
Telephone 01785 816924. 
 
 
 
 
 
K J Davies  
B.Sc (Hons), PGCE, MA  
Partnerships Co-ordinator 
Stafford Borough Council 
Civic Centre, Riverside, Stafford ST16 3AQ  
01785 619408 
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